

1 April 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Easter Holiday Intervention

At the Hamble School we believe in giving students every opportunity to achieve their potential.

As you will already be aware, we have worked extremely hard this year to produce a comprehensive intervention programme to continually help support Year 11 students.

As part of the intervention programme we are pleased to be able to further offer intervention and revision sessions taking place over the Easter Holidays. Subject teachers have selected students for each of the sessions for additional support, to ensure your son/daughter is fulfilling their potential.

The students are at a crucial stage in their school career and the support they receive during these intervention sessions will have a significant impact on their final grade, we therefore strongly encourage students to attend the sessions they have been selected for.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your support. Please find attached to this letter a personalised intervention timetable.

If you have any concerns or would like to meet regarding your son/daughter's progress, please contact the school to make an appointment.

Yours faithfully

Mrs N Emmett-Callaghan

Head of Year 11

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know.

www.thehambleschool.co.uk

T: 023 8045 2105 • general@thehambleschool.co.uk • ♠ ❤️ @thehambleschool Satchell Lane, Hamble, Southampton, SO31 4NE Headteacher: Mr A Govan, BA (Hons), MA Ed. NPQH











